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Pamela Martin

From: Alex Tang 
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 5:32 PM
To: Public Hearings
Cc: Elizabeth Spratt
Subject: rezoning No.00572  853 Cormorant street

too many cannabis retailer and to close to our building 1630 Quadra street. It is terrible for our kids 
and Uvic student in our building.  
you can move it across the Vic PD by the police.  
  
The Vancouver Island Compassion Society (VICS) is not a non-profit organization. They are not 
Government approved. They are just another Cannabis store. please shut it down and move it away. 
We have over 100 resident in the building. we can smell the cannabis smoke from time to time. We 
hired a full time cleaner to look after our building an keep it clean in the surrounding area. 
http://thevics.com/ 
  
No Cannabis, No CA-81Zone. 
  
Thank you 
Alex Tang 
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Pamela Martin

From: Drew 
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 1:58 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Fwd: Returned mail: see transcript for details

 
------Date: Tue, 29 Aug 2017 16:28:37 -0400 
 
 
------- 
Date: Tue, 29 Aug 2017 13:28:15 -0700 
Subject: [External] Re:Rezone 
To Whom it may Concern 

                                       Regarding the rezoning of the property at 853 Cormorant Street,from the CA-3 Zone to 
a Ca-81 zone in order to facilitate the selling of an illegal drug ( as of this writing). 
My main objection to this change is the fact that at 1625 Quadra Street in what used to be the old Gazzola Tile 
shop which is a mere 91 meters from from this new application ,what is the rational for opening one so close to 
the one on Quadra Street??  
I hope council will give this a serious consideration to this rezoning application,and the need for this shop being 
so close to the Quadra pot shop? 

Regards Andrew Pratt 
                                (303-848 Mason St,Victoria)   
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Pamela Martin

From: Darlene McClure 
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2017 6:38 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Lot 26, suburban lot 5 victoria city

No to cannabis retailer in our neighbourhood.  We have too many in the area already ! 
Please no!!!!! 
 
Darlene McClure 
1630 Quadra street 
Victoria BC 
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Pamela Martin

From: lu.hogan 
Sent: Friday, September 01, 2017 1:32 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Zoning Regulation Bylaw, Amendment Bylaw (No. 1106) No. 17-069: To rezone the land known as 853 Cormorant 

Street from the CA-3 Zone, Central Area General Commercial District, to the CA-81 Zone, Central Area Commercial 
(Cannabis) District, to permit a s...

Dear City of Victoria 
 
Please allow the Vancouver Island Compassion Club to continue its invaluable non-profit work.  They've been 
providing clean, safe cannabis for a long time without any problems.  
 
Having a source of healthy product which we know is clean is vital.  And because it's a non-profit we know we 
aren't being gouged.  Their prices are very stable.  
 
This little business deserves to continue being a good neighbour while providing us with safe medicine at 
reasonable prices.  
 
Could it not be considered a model of good business?  
 
Please ensure it doesn't have to be displaced.   
 
We need it! 
 
thanks, 
 
f. hogan 

 
 

please do not publicize my address or phone number.  thanks. 




